
From: 015Admin <015Admin@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2022 10:50 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Andre Parham <Andre.Parham@chicagopolice.org> 
Subject: Re: Travel Request 
 

Good morning Executive Director Berlin 
 

I am writing this message to attest that Commander Parham on his official capacity as a 
member of the Chicago Police Department attended the FBI National Academy located in 
Quantico, Virginia from 10 January 2022 to 17 March 2022. The FBI National Academy covered 
his lodging and meals expenses.  

 

Regards, 

 

P.O. Alecrim 

 

Austin - 015th District 
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